From: Ralph Palmieri <ralphpalmieri@rogers.com>

Sent: March-01-16 6:39 PM )

To: Magnifico, Rose - Communication

Cc: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca COUNCIL: MQL@A—M
Subject: Opposed to building (#0P.14.006 and Z.14.26) 5_&@ Rpt. No. 1 ttem |

To whom it concerns at the City of Vaughan,

[ wish to state that because of the dangerous driving conditions, | can't attend tonight's meeting
regarding: #0P.14.006 and Z.14.26.

Please note that | do not want this to be built, and feel that it will ruin the value of the homes near by,
as well as look terrible in a heritage district. This never would be allowed in a community like
Kleinberg, so why would we allow it. it's up to residents to put our collective foot down and say no.

This building is too close to the road, too tall, and not the "historic" style that this area should be
approving.

Feel free to reach me at 416-407-1010. Please consider re-scheduling this meeting! Police have
asked people to stay home tonight.

Regards,
Raffaele (Ralph) Palmieri
84 William Street

Woodbridge, Ontario
L4L 2R8



